
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

22 February 2022 
 

Founder’s Day 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The Anglo-Chinese Schools will celebrate Founder’s Day on Tuesday 1 March 2022. 
 
At ACS (International) students are to report to school on Tuesday at the normal 
time, 8:30am. Students are to be dressed in their Formal attire. If a student does 
not yet have their Formal attire, they are allowed to wear Chapel attire. 
 
The programme will commence with a formal assembly that students will watch in 
their classrooms online. Once the formal assembly has finished, the ACSprit De 
Corps will commence. During this time students will watch student performances 
online and participate in quiz games that celebrate Founder’s Day. ACS 
(International) extends its thanks to the PSP who are supporting this event. 
 
School will finish at 10:30am that day at which point students will leave the school.  
New Year 5 students will return to the school for their PEAKS assessment at 
12:00pm.  
 
I am looking forward to celebrating the 136th Founder’s Day of ACS and reflecting on 
everything that the ACS schools have achieved. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


